
Sisters of St. Joseph of Carondelet 
St. Paul Province 

Commissioner Jan Malcolm 
P.O. Box 64975 
St. Paul, MN 55164-0975 

April 20, 2018 

Dear Commissioner Malcolm, 

Does it matter if St. Joseph's Hospital in St. Paul closes? When Health Partners (HP) and its hospital, 
Regions, recently requested an additional 100 beds requiring an exception to an existing 
hospital building moratorium, in S.F. 2892 / H.F. 3202, we became alarmed at how this seemingly 
simple exception could impact our whole state. We ask that this legislation not be voted on until the 
Minnesota Department of Health provides a complete and thorough assessment of this exception's 
impact on healthcare delivery in Saint Paul and the State of Minnesota. 

We are concerned that this exception could result in the loss of: 

• St.Joseph's Hospital in St. Paul. (That would be a loss of approximately 200 active beds and 
about 1400 employees.) 

Sincerely, 
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